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The SEC’s public hearing on change of annual registration statement fee due date for listed companies.   
 
The SEC is seeking public comment on proposal to amend due date of the annual registration statement fee.                             
Currently, listed companies are required to pay fee for annual registration statement to the SEC by 30th April.   
However, the SEC found that listed companies need more time to prepare payment process and could not meet 
the payment due date.  Therefore, in order to facilitate listed companies, the SEC is considering to change the 
payment due date from within 30th April to 31st May of every year.  
 


